
20/9/2024 

Wildcat’s Newsletter (CAT FLAP) re recent visit to South Sudan by CEO Mandhir Singh and 

Country Manager, Dr. Omar 

Apologies for the delay in the quarterly Cat Flap newsletter which was due on the 1st Sept. The 

management were engaged in talks with the South Sudanese Ministry of Petroleum in Juba. 

The Company is happy to announce that a MOU was signed between Nilepet and Wildcat in respect 

to the oil and gas assets PETRONAS relinquished on the 7th August (RNS 17/09/24).  

These assets cover stakes in 6 producing oil Blocks. 

The Company is happy to announce that it has the support of the relevant government departments 

connected with the South Sudanese oil industry and looks forward to working closely with Nilepet. 

We enclose some pictures from WCAT’s recent trip to Juba, South Sudan: 

 

WCAT Chairman with agreement outside Nilepet HQ 



 

WCAT Chairman with the Minister of Petroleum 

 

WCAT Chairman with the oil Ministry Undersecretary 



 

WCAT Chairman with the Head of Nilepet legal department following the signing of the MOU 
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